

OFFICE OF THE Advisory Board TOWN HALL 511 MAIN STREET DUNSTABLE, MA 01827-1313 (978) 649-4514 x222 FAX (978) 649-4371 finance@dunstable-ma.gov

December 1, 2014

Present: Ron Mikol, Kevin Wolsh, Harold Simmons and Dana Metzler

Absent: Pam Crocker and Christine Muir

In attendance: Madonna McKenzie

The meeting opened at 7:00 p.m.

Meeting minutes were approved for all prior meetings with the exception of the joint meeting in November with the Selectman. They should be ready for our January agenda.

Dana reported on the meeting with the school Superintendant, Business manager and our two school Representatives. The meeting focused on our 2015 budget with regard to revenue and the distribution of funds to the schools and municipal departments. It was noted the schools account for 60% of our spending, with GDRS district receiving 97% of that amount.

Madonna reported on the salt shed and roadway engineering projects. We also discussed the articles for the Transfer Station. The roll off dumpsters will be purchased one at a time during the year. The fence will be done in the spring.

The 2016 budget is being worked on and Madonna hopes to have a preliminary budget for us in January. Our next meeting will be January 5th.

We adjourned at 8:15 p.m.

ma Tefate

Hundel & fine Keni / Valed Christine No